
 

   

  
   

Dear PJCC Fitness and Aquatics Family, 
 
We hope that this message finds you and yours staying healthy and safe. We want to 
thank all of you who have remained active members and supported the Center with your 
continued monthly membership – you are our life blood! And, we thank those of you who 
have remained committed to our Center community and can’t wait to return. Additionally, 
some of you have enthusiastically opted-in as monthly Sustaining Supporter donors -- 
your generosity is critical in helping our non-profit center remain sustainable long-term. 
Thank you to each of you! 
 
We have important, and cautiously optimistic news to share with you. 
 
Based on the current San Mateo County COVID-19 statistical trending which should 
result in the County moving downward to the next lower tier (red), we are prudently 
planning to reopen INDOOR FITNESS for active members 13 years-old and older, on 
Monday, October 5, 2020. 

• Masks will be required indoors at all times and during all activities, without 
exception. 

• Masks must be worn outdoors, except when swimming or by choice when 
working out.  

• Members will also be expected to check their temperature as they enter the 
center. 

 
We will resume billing monthly membership of your dues in October 2020. 
 
Our reopening is dependent on the State’s assessment of the County COVID-19 case 
criteria, measured on the next three-week review date that will be Tuesday, September 
29, 2020. We will know definitively, shortly after the 29th if the County meets the State’s 
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requirements to reopen indoor fitness. 
 
Currently San Mateo County is classified as "purple" (the highest and most serious tier in 
the classification of County COVID-19 activity) on the State’s assessment tool. The 
County must be downgraded to "red" for the PJCC to be able to reopen indoor fitness. 
You can learn more about the State’s tiered assessment here 
 
Additionally, please note that when indoor fitness reopens, we will not be authorized to 
reopen the indoor swimming pool – the outdoor pool will remain available for lap 
swimming. Based on the State’s tiered system, indoor swimming must wait to open until 
San Mateo County is reduced in case severity to the "orange" level (below 
"red"). Beginning in October, members 13+ years old may lap swim in the outdoor 
pool. 
 
We intend to communicate with you roughly once a week to keep you apprised of our 
planning and progress, and how all of it aligns with state and county authorization for the 
reopening of indoor fitness. Upon our indoor fitness reopen, we will continue to offer 
members virtual content so that those in vulnerable populations and/or who may not feel 
comfortable returning will have access to effective, fun online fitness. 
 
As always, safety is our number one priority, and we are living our values now more than 
ever. All the planning for our indoor fitness reopening is being made through the 
lens of the health and safety of our members and staff. Next week we will share with 
you what you can expect when you return indoors. 
 
Thank you for standing with our PJCC community. We cannot wait to welcome you 
back INSIDE the Center! 
 
With gratitude for your support, 
 
Paul Geduldig, Chief Executive Officer 
 
Seth Hazen, Chief Wellness Officer 
 

 

  
   

   

  
   

 
 

    

https://covid19.ca.gov/safer-economy/

